

AUG 0 1 2017

1089682

Ms. Jennifer Evin Jones Executive Director Pacific AIDS Network 603 – 402 West Pender St. Vancouver BC V6B 1T6

Dear Ms. Evin Jones:

Thank you for your letter of congratulations and your interest in meeting with the Honourable Adrian Dix, Minister of Health.

As you might imagine, this is a very busy time. I would like to acknowledge your request for a meeting, and assure you that over the coming weeks, Minister's office staff will be in contact with you regarding your request.

Sincerely,

Erika McCormick Administrative Coordinator